
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                 September 23, 2024 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 10:45a.m. September 23rd, 2024, with the following 
present; Mark Bacon, Ron Jarman, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, Leigh 
Morning, Attorney. Also present Jeff Wilson.  

The minutes of the meeting that was held on September 9th, 2024 were approved and signed by 
Jarman, 2nd by Bacon. Motion carried. 

OCM PERMITS TO CROSS OU R DRAINS  -  Surveyor stated the permits to cross our drains from 
Rushville to Arlington on US 52 are ready to be signed. Jarman motion to table, 2nd by Bacon. Motion 
carried.  

ARBUCKLE/DEARINGER TILE -  Surveyor stated we needed to locate the tile. He suggested taking  
quotes from local contractors to locate it. Motion to get quotes on October 18th, 2024 by Jarman, 
2nd by Bacon. Motion carried.  

NANCY & WALTER B HILL -  Surveyor stated the outlet needed work.  

NEW POINT SYSTEM -  was not discussed since Kenny was not present.  

SAM TRABUE TILE -  Surveyor stated the notices have been sent out.  

 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Aulbach, 2nd 
by Jarman. Motion carried. 

 

__________________________     _________________________   

Mark Bacon                                         Ron Jarman                               


